April 14, 2006
The Honorable Larry Phillips

Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Phillips:

Enclosed for consideration and approval by the King County Council is a motion confirming the appointment of George Hadley, who resides in Council District Eight, to the King County Emergency Management Advisory Committee, representing the Suburban Cities Association.

The appointment of Mr. Hadley is for a partial term expiring December 31, 2007.  His application, Code of Ethics Financial Disclosure Statement, current board profile and appointment letter are enclosed for your information.

If you have any questions about this appointment, please call me at 296-4040.

Sincerely,

Ron Sims

King County Executive

Enclosures

cc:
King County Councilmembers


Melody Hall, Staff Liaison


George Hadley
